
News 

 Nursery Sports Afternoon.  We were blessed with beautiful sunshine for our sports afternoon.  The children rose to the 
challenge of our races, including the running, egg and spoon and novelty races.  Our Nursery families all enjoyed a lovely 
picnic lunch.  £61.81 was raised for the charity Wooden Spoon, which supports disadvantaged and disabled children 
through rugby.  Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 Year 6 Eden Camp Visit.  Although the weather was a little on the chilly side, it did not detract from the enjoyment of this 
wonderful museum.  Pupils found much to talk about after visiting each of the old huts at this former WW2 prison camp 
near Malton. All pupils were affected deeply by the realisation of the horrors of the Holocaust, of the millions of deaths 
among the forces and civilians and of the terror endured by those in submarines on the Atlantic Ocean. They were also 
given a taste and, indeed, a smell of ‘The Blitz’ and saw for themselves the pilotless Doodlebug which terrorised our capi-
tal city. Many thanks to the adults who accompanied and supported our Year 6 pupils whose behaviour was splendid.  
Steve Bontoft   (Year 6 History teacher)  

Dates for your diary 
 

Wednesday 20 May 

6-7pm Pupil Concert 

Thursday 21 May 

2pm Y5 Forest School 
 

Friday 22 May 

8-9am PSA Bags2School 

8.30-3.30pm Kindergarten  

9am Y5/6 Depart for residential trip to Plas 

Menai, returning 4pm Sunday 24 May. 

Thursday 4 June 

7pm Parents and Friends Forest School  

Session (see attached poster) 

15 May 2015 

Paperback Books Needed 

The PSA are still wanting old paperback books.  Please let  
Emma Tate have any books.  Also on Wednesday 20 May, 
there is a free Art Club session at 3.30pm for Coram pupils 
and parents (see attached poster). 
 

PSA Bags2School—Friday 22 May 
Bags have been sent home with students, but please use bin 
liners if you have extra things to donate.  Please drop off your 
bags by 9am in the car park - we will be able to help collect 
them from your car.  We need clothing in good condition, 
belts, pairs of shoes, handbags, and soft toys but 
no bric a brac.  We are paid per kilo of items collected so 
please empty your cupboards and recycle! 

 
PSA Party on the Green 
The PSA are holding a Party on the Green from 6-8pm on 
Wednesday 1 July.  Please come along and support the event.  
Tickets cost £5 per adult (children free).  See the attached 
poster for more details. 
 
Uniform 
A number of named items of uniform have gone missing.  
Would you please check that you don’t have anything by  
mistake. 
 
Reminder: Coram House closes for half term at 3.30pm on 
Friday 22 May, with childcare only available until 4.00pm for 
children with siblings in Senior School. 

Nursery Spring Bank Holiday Arrangements 
Nursery is closed to everyone on Monday 25 
May.  It reopens on Tuesday 26 May for all  
children who  have all year round provision. 

  
Contact:   

Jane Butterfield: 01977 612277, Coram House 
Secretary. 
 

Lucy Cruddas: 01977 616061, Nursery  
Manager.  
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